
From: Megan Peters
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Schopieray, Christine; CityClerk; Vander Lugt, Kristen
Subject: Notice of Resignation
Date: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 6:27:12 PM

Hello Mayor Taylor, Christine, and Fellow Council Members,

Please accept this email as formal notification that I am resigning from my position on the
Zoning Board of Appeals for the City of Ann Arbor.  Tomorrow's meeting (4 December 2019)
will be the final meeting that I am able to attend.

I have truly enjoyed being able to serve on the ZBA and if it weren't for the fact that I am
moving to Oregon rather unexpectedly my intentions would be to serve for much longer.  It's
been a pleasure to get to know the others on the board, have the opportunity to see how
another side of the city operates, and affect the city's development on a level different from my
day job.

Please let me know if there is anything that I can do during the transition or in finding my
replacement.  I will be in town for the next two weeks.

Thank you,
Megan
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